
New law: Licence 
plates have to be 
securely screwed on



 

The screws must be covered with a tight-fitting 

cap in the same colour as the place on the licence 

plate where the screw is fastened.  The cap 

should fit so tightly that it can only be removed 

with the use of tools. There are no specific 

requirements regarding which type of screw is 

used, but a cap should be able to be mounted on 

to the screw.

Free secure attachment of 
licence plates on operational 
company cars
In principle, cars expiring before 15th November 

2015 do not need to have the licence plate 

securely fastened. However, as prevention against 

theft, LeasePlan recommends that your licence 

plate is securely fastened in accordance with the 

new rules. 

Garages that have a partnership with LeasePlan 

will kindly attach the licence plate in accordance 

with legal requirements, if the car is already at the 

garage in conjunction with reparation, service or 

similar. However, it is important that the driver 

specifically ask the garage to attach the licence 

plate.

Secure attachment of the licence plate is free of 

charge for LeasePlan’s customers, when the car is 

already at the garage.

Delivery of new company cars
All new cars delivered from LeasePlan are 

equipped with the statutory attached licence 

plate. 

Further information
If you need any further information, please 

contact customer service on +45 3673 8300.

New law: Licence plates have 
to be securely screwed on

To the great annoyance of many motorists, the theft of licence plate thefts has risen 
over the last couple of years. New legislation has now been introduced, which will 
make it more difficult for thieves to steal licence plates. From 15th November 2015, 
all licence plates on cars and vans must be securely fastened with at least two 
screws.


